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Public Safety Recall Notice

Veon V3 46 inch Full HD LED TV 228

The Warehouse Ltd regrets to advise customers that we are recalling the Veon V3
46 inch Full HD LED TV Z28 (barcode 9420040601509). This television may pose
a safety hazard due to a manufacturing fault where the front glass may detach
potentially causing injury or damage to property.

Customer safety is of paramount importance and therefore The Warehouse is recalling
the television.

If customers have purchased this television (as pictured above) between September
1st 2012 and 22nd April 2013, they should stop using it and return it to any of
The Warehouse stores for a full refund with or without a receipt

The Warehouse apologises for any inconvenience caused.
The Veon television can be recognised by the following barcode:

Barcode -9420040601509

No other televisions are affected. For information about the recall
process, phone 0800 422 274
during business hours or contact any

the Wareh0use II The Warehouse Ltd store.

See www.consumeraffairs.govt.nz for New Zealand Recalls
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